
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                              

 

November 20th – 24th 2017 is Thornliebank Primary’s World of Work 

week. We had a very successful week last session only made possible by 

all our volunteers. To increase the children’s knowledge of the World of 

Work we are hoping to have someone speak to each class about their job 

and answer a few questions about the skills for Lifelong Learning and 

work that are required in their role. This should only take about 30 

minutes, it will be very informal and can be anytime during this week that 

you are available. The pupils in each class will also have prepared some 

questions to ask you. 

Could you please indicate on the tear off slip when you would be available 

that week? If you know of anyone else who would be available, other 

family members or friends, please urge them to speak to myself or 

complete the slip below. You do not need to be disclosure checked for a 

one off visit to the school. I will then match you up to a class and let you 

know which it is. If you wish to discuss any aspect of this please feel free 

to telephone and speak to myself, Mrs McGarvey or Mrs McDonald.  

Please return the slip by Friday 3rd November. 

 

Once again many thanks for your support. 

 

Janine McGarvey 

 

To be filled out and returned by Friday 3rd November 

 

I will be able to come to Thornliebank for an informal talk about my job  

20th - 24th November 2017 (Tick all those you are available) 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9.00-10.30      

11.00-12.30      

1.30-3.00      

 

My job is __________________________________________. 

 

Name_______________________ Signed____________________ 

 

Child’s name(s) ________________________________________ 

 

Class(es)_________________________ 


